
 
 
 
 

 
 
20th March 2011  
Ref:  DSG(2011)C166 
 
Ian Bramwell 
HSE 
Redgrave Court 
Merton Road 
Bootle 
Merseyside 
L20 7HS 
 
 
 

 
Please respond to: 
 
June Love 
DSG Secretariat 
Dounreay.com 
Traill House 
7 Olrig Street 
Thurso, Caithness, KW14 7BJ 
 
Tel:      01847 806082 
Fax:     01847 804615 
Email:  june.love@dounreay.com 

 
Dear Ian 
 
DOUNREAY STAKEHOLDER GROUP 
 
On behalf of the Dounreay Stakeholder Group, I am writing to thank you for your 
contribution to the DSG in your capacity as NII site inspector for Vulcan. 
 
I am sure we will continue our good relationship with your predecessor, Stephen 
Saunders and wish you well for the future. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Bob Earnshaw 
DSG Chairman  
 
 
 
 


